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Seeing that Capt. LeRoy was a 
McGill man and that his first ac demie work was 
at McGill University, we feel specially anxious 
that some permanent memorial of his connection 
with McGill University should he established here.

It was impossible for us to make 
any reference to this in the"McGill Daily", because 
this paper is not issued toward the latter part of 
the session, when the students are very busy pre­
paring for their examinations, etc. The issue was 
suspended a few days before your letter arrived.
A little later on when we have received answ-ers 
from all the persons to whom Dr. Bancroft has 
addressed personal letters with reference to the 
LeRoy Scholarship, we shall probably have a notice 
inserted in the "Star” with reference to the 
matter, so that any of the friends of Capt. LeRoy 
whom we have failed to reach directly or who are 
not aware of this movement for the establishment 
of a cholarship, may have an opportunity of sub­
scribing. Captain LeRoy will thus be permanently 
connected, not only with the University of British 
Columbia, but also with his Alma Mater, McGill 
University.

Please accept the best wishes of 
Mrs. Adams and myself. We have often spoken of 
your son to whom we were both very much attached, 
and believe me,

Yours very sincerely,
z

Acting Principal


